Muthoora, Leela

From: Jenny Rossiter _
Sent: 23 March 2015 T0:

To: Planning
Subject: Fwd: 2015/0931/P 12 willes road

---------- Forwarded message -------—-—

From: Jenny Rossiter |

Date: Saturday, 21 March 2015
Subject: 2015/0931/P 12 willes road

To: planning@camden.co.uk

Dear Sir/Madam
Regarding the above planning application

We have examined the plans and are concerned that the proposed two storey back addition will adversely
affect the light coming into the gardens of Alma Street. It is clear that the adjacent house in Willes road will
lose day light and sunshine to the ground level rooms. Also, our elderly neighbour, at 9 Alma Street is very
worried that her garden will be overshadowed. She is a keen garden and already has lost light due to the
recent construction of a high solid fence to a neighbouring property.

T hope that you will be able to reassure us about the possible affects of this planning application.
Yours sincerely

Jenny Rossiter and Terry Dodsworth
10 Alma Street London NWS5 3DJ



